
 

 

 

 

 

MAY 

Tuesday 22nd

  

Healthy Snack Shack – Year 3 

School concert (Sophie Hall) 4pm – 5:30pm (Drums will 

not be taking part see 7th June)  

Wednesday 23rd  Tag Rugby Festival 

Friday 25th  Snazzy Sock day – raising money for Young Carers in 

Gloucestershire  

Mon 28th – Fri 1st June Half Term  

June 

Thursday 7th June Drum concert - Sophie Hall 8:45am – 9:15am  

Tuesday 19th  Athletics Evening at Tewksbury 

Tuesday 26th Reception, Y1 and 2 to Forest School 

Friday 29th  Sports Day 

July 

Tuesday 3rd Prize Giving ceremony at Stonehouse Court  

Thursday 12th  LAST DAY OF TERM  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th May 

What is in this 
week:  
 
• Snazzy Sock day re-

minders 

• Pictures from the 
week  

• FOH Summer Social 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Snazzy Sock day - Next Friday 25th May  

Reminder 1 – Please hand your entries in on Monday 21st May for Design a Sock competition 
 
Reminder 2 - On Snazzy Sock Day - Please wear your snazzy, bright or odd socks to school and bring 
your donation to support Gloucestershire Young Carers.  
 
Thank you! 
Grace Dave. Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science in year 3  
We have been learning about plants, their roots and shoots this week and doing an 
investigation to consider what plants need to grow. These are some photos of the children 
with their plants so far and looking at the differences. As part of our work we have been 
dissecting flowers and identifying the different parts as well as doing some experiments to see 
how a flower takes in water. We have done this by adding food colouring to the water, watch 
this space to see what will happen!  
 

 

Pictures from the week 



 

Some new friends have joined Class 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10 caterpillars have joined class 1 as part of their science activities. The children can observe 
the changes the caterpillars make by creating their cocoon and then onto a beautiful butterfly. 
The children are very excited to see this happening in their classroom.  

 
  

Friends of Hopelands 

 
Date for your diaries... 
We are delighted to announce that we will be holding an informal summer social at school 
on Friday 6 July from 5.30pm. Everyone is welcome - parents, grandparents, children 
and staff. New children joining in September and their families will be invited, so this will be 
a lovely opportunity for parents to meet and children to play together. 
 
Please note that after-school care will finish at 5.30pm as normal. The early start for the social is to save 
parents making extra journeys and also to accommodate the younger children who will be attending. 
 
Further details (tickets, food etc) to follow shortly, but please make a note of the date and time in your 
diaries! 
 
Any queries, please don't hesitate to get in touch using icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Thanks 
 
Charlie Coles 
Chair, Friends of Hopelands 
icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk 
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